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Consul-General Kato hosts Lunch for Christ Church Nashville (August 28,

2014)
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Consul-General Motohiko Kato hosted a
welcome lunch for the 9 members of the
delegation from Kyoto and Osaka on Thursday,
August 28. Also invited were people from Christ
Church Nashville who are getting involved with
Japan-US exchanges through activities including
relief efforts for the victims of the Great East

Japan Earthquake and Tsunami.

The choir of Christ Church Nashville has held
relief concerts in Kyoto every year at the
invitation of Rev. Yasunori Aoki of the Kyoto
Central Chapel, who is now Pastor of Osaka
Joto Gospel Church. Rev. Aoki was visiting
Nashville with members of Hirohata Christ
Church and students of Kwansei Gakuin
University and Doshisha University.
Consul-General Kato held the welcome lunch to
exchange views with them on future

developments of the relationship.

The guests concluded the lunch with a selection

of a few Japanese songs, including “Natsu no

Omoide” (Memories of Summer).




